Murphy, Leanne

From: Hilary Sunman <hilarysunman@gmail.com>
Sent: 11 July 2019 09:14

To: M&CP - Licensing

Cc: peterprynn1@gmail.com

Subject: Sunman

Dear Sirs

| would like to comment on this applications and to object to the license for 7 days a week. In particular | wish to
object to
- Application for Sunday licensing

- Applications for alcohol sales off the premises

‘Bottomless brunch’ is also a worrying concern, we are aware of the implications this has in Moor Lane (City Point) at
Bad Egg where weekend excess is a public nuisance. | would be concerned to see this type of event at London Wall
Place as it is adjacent to a residential area and nott contained indoors as it is at Bad Egg in City Point.

| would not object to the application if these concerns were taken account of.

Yours faithfully

Hilary Sunman
Chair Willoughby House Residents Group

124 Willoughby House
London EC2Y 8BL

www.Hilarysunman.co.uk



